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Dec. 18, 2008 -- Sumner Road re-opened to two-way traffic Thursday, Dec. 18.  The road was previously

one-way alongside the PX parking lot from the Delaney intersection to the water tower and the back of the

commissary.     

    The opening of Sumner Road marks the completion of the new storm drain for the Heritage Heights housing

area. Phase 1 of the housing area is scheduled for summer 2009 completion. 


